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October 1, 2022 

 

Lockheed Martin Corp 

6801 Rockledge Dr. 

Bethesda, MD 20817 

 

To the Recruiting Team, 

 

I had the pleasure of meeting some of your team and learning about the great opportunity with Lockheed Martin 

at the IST Internship and Career Fair at Penn State on September 19, 2022. After hearing about all the great 

training opportunities and mentorship program, I knew the Analytics Intern position was the perfect opportunity 

for me. I’m currently a junior at The Pennsylvania State University earning my Bachelor degree in Applied Data 

Science with a minor in Information Sciences and Technology.  Over the past 3 years I have developed the skills 

and knowledge to be successful in this position. 

 

Through my education I have had several opportunities to work within teams to reach a common goal. In my data 

management course, I worked with a team of 5 on a company sponsored project to analyze their large data sets 

to create analyzed models and a develop business decision-making solution for the company to implement. At the 

end of the semester, we presented our solution to the company representatives and the class. Out of 8 teams we 

were one of three teams selected by the company to utilize our solution. During my time at Penn State, I have 

strengthened my organizational and time management skills by taking a minimum of 15 credits per semester, 

holding a board member position for the Black Entrepreneurs of Tomorrow, and working part-time at Wegmans. 

These experiences have taught me how to prioritize and organization my time successfully as I have maintained a 

3.2 GPA and was elected into a board position within my student organization after a year of membership. 

 

I would be grateful for the opportunity to bring these skills and knowledge to this Analytics Intern position while 

gaining the skills and experience for a future career as a data analyst or data scientist for Lockheed Martin in the 

future. I appreciate your time and consideration of my application. I look forward to hearing from your 

organization soon. Thank you.  
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emilia Lopez 
 


